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In the February / March newsletter, | introduced you to your 2017
Board of Directors (BOD). Since then, there has been a BOD change
that | would like to explain.

Nina Keck has resigned from the BOD due to some family matters
that require her full attention. She has been a wonderful director
with a wealth of knowledge from previous positions on the BOD. Her
wit, humor and attention to detail will be missed by all.

Luckily for our HOA, we have quickly found a replacement. Christine
Bohannon has accepted the opportunity to finish out Nina’s term.
Christine will be appointed at our next BOD Meeting. She also brings
knowledge to the BOD, having served with the BOD just a few years
ago. Thank-you, Christine, for your continued service to the HOA.

As per our By-Laws, the BOD elected the 2017 Officers of our HOA at
the BOD Meeting following the Annual Meeting. Including the
change explained above, the results are as follows:

President — Jim Chisholm
Vice-President — Mike Millikin
Secretary — Christine Bohannon
Treasurer — Marsha Barnes
Member-At-Large — Ed Davis
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Website:
www.portilloridgehoa.org

Email:

portilloridgehoa@yahoo.com

President: Jim Chisholm

Vice President: Mike Millikin
Secretary: Christine Bohannon
Treasurer: Marsha Barnes
Member-at-Large: Ed Davis

Architectural Review: Mike Millikin
Audit: Tom Six

Common Area/Median Maintenance:
Jim Chisholm

Food Bank: Sandy Churchill
Neighborhood Watch: Glen Barnes
Nominating and Elections: Nina Keck
Social: Lynn Chisholm
GVC REPRESENTATIVE
Primary - Ed Davis
Alternate - Mike Millikin
WEBMASTER
Primary - Jim Chisholm

Alternate - Dave Churchill




(President’ s Column, continued)

Please congratulate your 2017 HOA
Officers when you see them. They
ensure that our HOA is running
smoothly on a day-to day basis and
help keep managements cost to our
residents very low.

This is the time of year that of our
Seasonal Residents start returning
to their summer homes. We wish
all of you a safe and happy summer.
See you in the Fall when we can get
together and exchange stories!
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If you know of a
neighbor who would
appreciate receiving

a comforting note
due to serious illness,
hospitalization, or
bereavement, please
contact:

CC&R Guideline Reminders Jan Sink at 625-9471

or

; ; Lynn Chisholm at
Exterior Paint 777-8337 or email

. arichizona@cox.net
If you want to change the color of your house, you MUST notify the ARC

for approval prior to starting. You do NOT need ARC approval if you are

repainting your house the exact same color.

Trees Social News

Trees between any homeowner and the Santa Rita Mountains are to be If you have any Social News

no higher than eighteen feet (18’). to share, we welcome your
submissions!

Post Lights

Post lights are to have a maximum wattage of 40 watts incandescent equiv-
alent and must be on a photo-cell. All other exterior lights must NOT be on
a photo-cell and must be turned off by 11:00 p.m., per Pima County Dark

Sky ordinance.

The Ridgerunner

Please note that the Ridgerunner is your avenue for sharing news
and events that may affect or be of interest to our neighborhood.

Your newsletter is produced by Lynn Chisholm, and published
during the first week of February, April, June, August, October
and December. Please submit any news items to her at
portilloridgehoa@yahoo.com or arichizona@cox.net by the 20th
of January, March, May, July, September, or November.



